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“Was lovely to see all the work 

the children have on display, 

which keeps me informed of 

my child’s progress.” 

“Great to see what happens on 

a daily basis.” 

“The parent’s talk was 

excellent. It was very nice to 

talk to my sons nursery 

teachers.” 

“Really enjoyed it. Good 

to get an insight into what 

goes on daily. Really 

pleased.” 

“Excellent. Presentation 

on social media was very 

informative.” 

“Found out lots about 

how the children spend 

their time.” 


